
REGARDING YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to the number of insurance carriers with unique policies, the staff 
of Dearborn Allergy & Asthma Clinic, PC cannot interpret your 
insurance coverage.  Based on the information available on your 
insurance card we may be able to offer general guidelines, but we 
cannot guarantee any information as being accurate to your specific 
policy. 
 
 
 
 
 
It is your responsibility to understand your insurance policy and you 
should contact your insurance company prior to your appointment to 
clarify coverage limits, co-pays, deductible status, laboratory coverage, 
etc. to help you determine the amount you will have to pay at the time 
of your appointment.  If you need procedure codes our staff will be 
willing to give them to you. 
 
Thank you. 
 


